
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

August 21, 2018 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: Fall Projects – Discussion  

Administrator Andy Ehrhart reported that some housecleaning projects will be done to spruce up for the 

upcoming Fire Open house on October 14, 2018 

 

2:  August 28, 2018 regular meeting agenda items. 

 

3: Current 5-year plan update.  Next 5-year plan starting. 

Administrator Andy Ehrhart informed trustees that our Current 5-year plan had been met financially, all items 

were purchased without incurring debt.  He said that he, the assistant chiefs and the Fiscal Officer will be working 

on the next 5-year plan. 

 

 

Road 

 

1: Drainage Concerns – Multiple Areas 

    Looking for a solution for the drainage on Wonderway. 

 

2: Paving Update 

     The paving on Scarff is completed, berming is currently in progress 

 

 

Fire Department 

 

1: Personnel update 

     Reviewed hiring of new Fire Department personnel. 

 

 

 

Adjournment 9:46am    

 

 

 

                                                                                  

____________________   ______________________ 

Mr. Gary Biggs, President   Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, Trustee 

 

      _____________________________ 

Mrs. Carolyn Wright, Trustee         Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 


